
 

 

 
 
  
 
 

 
 
 
 

Friday 11th April 2025 
 
Dear Parents/Carers 
 

Music Lessons 
 

From September, I am excited to share with you that we will be offering a range of music lessons in school for 
children to take part in.  Music is a vital part of children’s educational development and we would like to extend 
the offer to instrumental and vocal lessons beyond the curriculum music we provide in lesson time. 
  
We will be asking for a contribution from parents for these additional activities, which will be provided in 
partnership with the Entrust Music Service.  Support options will also be available for any families who are unable 
to afford the contribution.    
 
I have included a flyer which gives more information about lessons and there are a few short questions below 
which will help us decide on the instruments to offer.  We may not be able to offer everything, as it depends on 
uptake, so to assist us with this could you please answer the following questions on the online interest form.  
 

• Would your children be interested in Music Lessons next year? 

• Would you be able to make a contribution of what we anticipate being in the region of £90.00 per term? 

• What would your child like to learn? (Strings, Woodwind, Brass, Guitar, Piano, Drums, Singing) 

• Is there anything further you need to know? 
 
If your child already takes music lessons, would like to take up music lessons, or you would like to find out a little 
more, please complete the online expression of interest form by clicking on the below link by Friday 16th May 
2025. 
 
 
https://forms.office.com/e/5QgRRG9BwL    or     
 
 
Yours sincerely 
 

 
Mrs A Grattage 
Headteacher 

 

http://www.entrustmusic.co.uk/
https://forms.office.com/e/5QgRRG9BwL

